Racing Industry - Standards of Care
Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for RACING

My question is in relation to the current standards of care within the racing industry, on
behalf of my electorate of Bass. As a result of the media attention our government's
recent reforms to the racing regulations attracted, there are many in the community
calling for detail on how the government is addressing equine and greyhound standards
of care in the industry. Can the minister please provide an update on this important
method?



